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BY E-MAIL 
 
August 15, 2011 
 
David Van Seters 
Chief Executive Officer 
Enerpro Systems Corp. 
351 Bewicke Ave. 
North Vancouver BC  V7M 3E9 
 
 
Dear Mr. Van Seters: 
 
Re: Application for a Unit Sub-Metering Licence 

Board File Number EB-2011-0243 
 
On June 17, 2011, Enerpro Systems Corp. applied to the Ontario Energy Board for a 

unit sub-metering licence.  By letter dated June 28, 2011, the Board informed you that 

your application was incomplete and could not be processed due to the reasons 

provided in the above mentioned letter.  The Board allowed 30 days to file requested 

information. 

 
This letter is to inform you that your application for the unit sub-metering licence will be 

closed within 10 days of the date of this letter unless the Board receives the required 

information. 

 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 

(416) 440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
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